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UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

STUDENT BANKING  

HAS BEEN SUSPENDED 

UNTIL FURTHER  

NOTICE  
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 On Friday afternoon Class 1 and Class 2 combined for their 

regular STEM rotations, which involved Cooking, Gardening 

and technology. One group was involved in designing their 

own Marble Maze. They were given set materials to use like 

boxes, tape, straws, scissors and of course marbles. To help 

out the younger children we paired them with older children. 

Before everyone could get started they had to work together 

to capture their design down on a piece of paper. They all 

loved being able being in control of their own design and be-

ing able to share their ideas with one another. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Science class would like about 10 small spray bottles to be used in Sci-

ence.   If you have any old empty lens cleaner bottles like the one pictured 

below (or similar), we would really appreciate recycling them for use in science 

experiments.                               

 

                   



Cooking with Brigette this week. 

 We made chunky choc chip cookies. 
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Kinder/Prep 

Kinder/Prep students made their own racing tracks this week. On the racing tracks we put 

letters or sight words so that when we used our cars to race the track we said the letter or 

word out loud when the car ran over it. This was a fun way to practise our letter sounds 

and reading! I wonder how many could repeat this activity at home? Send us a photo if you 

do and we’ll print it in our newsletter next week. 



 

 





 

Bothwell Library 

Opening Hours 

Tuesday         3.30 p.m.—6.00 p.m. 

Wednesday  10.00a.m.—3.00 p.m. 

Wi Fi access 8.45 a.m. till 7.15p.m 

The Bothwell Library has now been closed  

until further notice due to Co-vid 19. 

Watch this space for further  

Updates. 
     

You can try E-books via the  

Libby app, 

Look up family history using  

Ancestry, Beamafilms, Storybox,  

Rock and Rhyme 

and RB Digital just to name a few. 

Try something new for fun. 



6/7 Maths Class 
 

The 6/7’s have been learning a golf card game to help improve their basic 

numeracy skills in maths with Mrs Wise.  They have been enjoying these 

opportunities to learn maths in different ways.  





The Premier’s Reading Challenge started 27th April,2020 and it finishes on Friday 3rd July,2020,   

So everyone start Reading now!   If you are learning from home call into the School Office and   

collect your Reading Log book. 

We hope the information above assists you on ways to get access to a good book if you need more 

than you have at home. 

How is everyone going with your reading? 

Keep going and see how many books you guy’s can get read 

before we get to  

the finish line. 

Give yourselves a challenge. 



CONTACT DETAILS 

 

 2020  

 

 
Term Two finishes 

 3rd July,2020. 

School resumes 

On 20th July,2020 

Students resume  

21st July,2020. 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 

Check out Facebook  

on Thursdays  

For some fun ideas for home. 


